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Parents and Athletes,
This letter is to inform you of all of our summer activities.  I want you understand that the commitment level rises drastically from junior high to high school and it is the expectation of the coaching staff that our athletes attend summer workouts.  As they progress through high school this commitment level will raise higher and higher. 
Important Dates:
**Summer Camps – We have a  Strength and Conditioning/Skills Camp and a Football Camp that will be offered in the summer.  These camps are strongly encouraged and will be a great way for your son to be around coaches and teammates.  Times and dates will be sent out as soon as they are set.  
**Equipment Handout – Thursday, August 1st at MFHS lockerroom from 4-8pm.  This will be come and go and, depending on paperwork, should not take more than 15 minutes for each player.  You will not be able to receive equipment or a locker without a completed physical.  All parts of the physical packet will be completed online (through the MISD website) other than the physical itself.  We will have other forms available that must be filled out during this time.  Parent signatures will be required on some of the paperwork.  Coaches will be available to answer any questions and hand out information packets.  
**Mandatory Summer Football Practices – Monday August 5th at MFHS from 4-6pm.  See calendar for times and dates throughout the month of August.  The practices are not optional.  Missing practices will result in suspension of games are removal from the athletic program. 
**Equipment Order Form (optional) – Everything on the attached order form is optional but encouraged.  Must be ordered before the deadline if you want to receive items before the first day of practice (they will all be delivered to the school and handed out during equipment handout).  

A physical is required to be able to participate in any sport at MFHS/MHS.  The packet can be found on the MISD Athletics webpage and completed online.  Everything must be completed before being allowed to participate in a sport.  If you do not want to play football but would like to participate in another sport please let me know.  We offer basketball, golf, tennis, soccer, and cross country.  We do not have a baseball or track athletic period.
I look forward to meeting you.  Please do not hesitate to contact me regarding any questions or issues you may have.  
Thank you,
Matt Medley
MFHS Athletic Coordinator
matt.medley@midlandisd.net
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